
Deer Ridge CIP Project Update 2024-04-12 

Staff has potentially found an alternative power source and is currently working on confirming whether 

this new direction will work. If it all checks out, staff can start clearing vegetation, apply for a new dig 

permit, and trench the few hundred yards needed to install the new conduit. If all goes well, we could 

possibly have power to the fountains in 2-4 weeks. 

Once permanent power source is available, National Aquatic Services will be able to complete the fountain 

work onsite.  

 

 


